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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Bunbury School  French Club 
  
Bunbury French Club which is held at school will be commencing on Monday 25th September 2017 for KS2 
pupils.  French Club will finish at 4.00pm. 
  
In order to comply with the safeguarding of your child please email or supply a written note if they are unable 
to attend a  session.   We are unable to accept verbal confirmation from the child.  
  
Please can you complete and return the slip below (or email reply) by Friday 22nd September 2017 as there 
are a maximum of 20 places.  
  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Mrs Badger 
Principal 
  
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Bunbury School French Club - Mondays  2017-18 
 
 Childs Name___________________________________________________________Year____________ 
 
 

I will be collecting my child from French Club (please tick)   o 
 
I hereby give permission for my child to go to Bunbury Badgers after school club o  
                       
I hereby give permission for my child to walk home on their own  (please tick) o 
  
In order to comply with the safeguarding of my child I will email or supply a written note if they are unable to 
attend a session.  
  
  
  
Signed_______________________________________Name___________________________Date_______ 
            


